6th March 2015

Christ Church Contact



Message from the Head Teacher

Dear Parents / Carers,

This term, we have been reviewing our current Behaviour Policy. Generally speaking we have been pleased with it; we have only tweaked a few inconsistencies. We have also simplified the main part of the policy, which will hopefully make it easier to follow. So far the children, staff and governors have discussed it and shared their comments. I believe the process would not be complete without your involvement. This is why you will find a draft of the policy attached to this newsletter, alongside with a range of appendices (Please note that these will be sent across 2 messages via ParentMail).

As usual, we are very interested in what you think. Therefore, if you have any comments please email them to me directly. The policy will also be discussed during the next 'Drop In Session' which takes place on 18th March at 9.00am.

Thank you for your continuous support,

Ania Vaughan - Head Teacher

Golden Book

Edition 21

Congratulations to the children who have been entered into the Golden Book this week

Amelie A - Horowitz Class

Rosie M - Lewis Class x 2

Alfie F - Potter Class

Radigan H - Potter Class

Elsa B - Potter Class

Phoebe M - Potter Class

Nair D - Potter Class

Isha M - Potter Class x 2

Gracie-Mai G - Lewis Class

Evie G - Fine Class

Alfie A - Carle Class

Jake M - Carle Class

Kyler C - Carle Class

Kobe D - Carle Class

Oscar W - Carle Class

Dexter Y - Carle Class

Martha 5 - Carle Class

Poppy G - Carle Class

Jessica D - Potter Class

Seth H - Potter Class

Blake C - Potter Class

Anna K - Potter Class

Maisie W - Potter Class

Maiya A - Shakespeare Class

Isobel H - Shakespeare Class

Sophie L - Shakespeare Class

Johnne L' Jhakespeare Ci

Eddie B - Lewis Class

Daniel 5 - Lewis Class

Alex O - Lewis Class

Jack F-N - Potter Class

Alfie 5 - Hargreaves Class

2

Christ Church Contact

Amber A - Hargreaves Class

Austin 5 - Hargreaves Class

Evelyn P - Hargreaves Class

Bella 5 - Hargreaves Class

Febe H - Hargreaves Class

Jovin J - Hargreaves Class

Levon C-B - Hargreaves Class

Oliver B - Hargreaves Class

Ruby C - Hargreaves Class

Sasha C - Hargreaves Class

Stanley K - Hargreaves Class

Tru R - Hargreaves Class

Tyler W - Hargreaves Class

Katelin G-S - Tolkien Class

Dates for week commencing 9th March

Fri 13th March - Red Nose Day Bake Sale - After school

PSA Update

Christ Church School PSA would like to thank you for helping us to host a popular disco night, the children seemed to have a great time and hopefully slept well Friday night after exhausting themselves having fun. This event raised £550, a brilliant total for our first event of the new year which will go towards the school's priority requests.

We have also receive a cheque for £61.60 from our last "Bag 2 School" day and if you could start saving your unwanted clothes as our next collection date is Thursday 23rd April, bags will be given out in a couple of weeks.

Thank you for your support.
Christ Church School PSA

Butterworth Class - Assembly

We would like to remind you that Butterworth Class Assembly and JML will no longer be taking place next Friday, 13th March and has been re-scheduled for Friday 17th July.

Raising Money The London Marathon

Karly Retter, a mum of two of our school children will be taking on the challenge of the 26 mile London Marathon in April.

Karly will be raising money for 'The Play Barn Project', a charity that helps children with cancer and low immune systems to help them have a better life.

If you would like to make a donation please visit Karly's just giving page.

www.justgiving.com/karly.retter

Mrs Retter, alongside her children will be holding a bake sale after school on Friday 24th April to help towards her money raising target.

